FFWPU USA: USA Group Registration for the 2024 Autumn HJ CheonBo Great
Works from Korea - October 18-20

Demian Dunkley
October 6, 2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Please see below the group registration for workshop participation for the "2024 Autumn Hyojeong
CheonBo Great Works."

The registration is in the following link:

cheonshimwon,org/2024-autumn-greatworks-group-reqistration/

For more information, please visit this link:

cheonshimwon,org/2024-autumn-great-works-information/

This registration will close on Wednesday, October 16, at 11:59pm Eastern, to allow CSW staff time to
send the list to Korea.

The detailed schedule and additional information can be found at the HICBT website:
en.hjcbt,org/bbs/board.php?bo_table=notice and wr_id=1015, please check it also for regular updates.

As always, the USA group registration is for workshop participation only to allow you to participate in
the chanyang sessions online. If you're interested in Ancestors Liberation and Blessing, please check
Cheon Shim Won USA (CSW) at cheonshimwon,org for upcoming events, and stay tuned for
Subregional and local HJ CheonBo events. CSW USA is now handling the Great Works registration as
well. Please direct all questions to CSW staff at register@ cheonshimwon,org.

To connect with the live event or the available recording, you will need to be logged in to your account on
the HCBT website (en.hjcbt,org/). Please make sure your account credentials are set up before the event,
so there will be no issues logging in at the actual time. If you have issues logging in or finding your
account, please email the HICBT International office at cpintl2013@ gmail,com, as we do not have
access to their website from the U.S.

Thank you and God Bless,
Tal

Tal Zorer

Executive Assistant

Office of the President

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA

Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity
Email: president@ unification,org






















